Dear Senator Bob Duff,

My name is Izabel Lopez. | am eight years old and attend the Mano-A-Mano program at Silvermine
Elementary School. | am writing to you because | am passionate about stopping puppy mills.

| think puppy mills are cruel to dogs. They do not deserve to spend their lives locked away in a cage.
They do not deserve to be breed over and over again. Once they can't breed anymore they are put to
death? That is inhumane . They do not deserve to use the bathroom on theirselves or starve.

Dogs of all ages deserve a loving quality of life. They deserve to be played with, petted, fed, use the
bathroom in a place they aren't sleeping in. They deserve to be healthy. Most of all they deserve to be
cared and [oved for,

Please stop puppy mills and tell me how I can help too.

Sincerely,
Izabel Lopez




